From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy

Date: 1/17/08 2:39 PM

Subject: Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/17/2008 9:42 AM >>>

>>> "Ray Gagne™ <rgag@dslextreme.com> 1/16/2008 7:35 PM >>>
Ray Gagne'

PO Box 1609

Luceme Valley, CA 92356~1609

January 16, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

Please don't even consider the govemnment intrusion into our own homes
by requiring homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by
government bureaucrats. How could you possibly be so stupid and arrogant
that you would think you could control the temperature in our private
homes. This is not Nazi Germany and you are definitely not the Gestapo.

I would welcome a debate with you idiots but I know you do not have the
balls to even respond to this email.

Sincerely,

Ray Gagne, Jr.'
760-248-6531
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